<Stephen. McHenry@dot.gov To « mark.deacon@gm.com>

>
¢¢ <dale.a.furney@gm.com>

11/19/2009 10:54 AM bee
Subject EA09-002

Mark,

Could you please send a response to question 1 through 5 of the original PEO8-056 for
Model Years 2007 and 2008 Corvettes?

Regards,
Steve

Stephen McHenry

Investigator, US D.O.T.

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration
Office of Defects Investigation

NVS-213 Room W48-308

1200 New Jersey Ave., SE

Washington D.C. 20590-0001

202.366.4883 or 1.877.536.8368 x-64883

Fax 202.366.3171

IMPORTANT WARNING: This email {and any attachments) is only intended for the use of
the person or entity to which it is addressed, and may contain information that is
privileged and confidential. You, the recipient, are obligated to maintain it in a safe,
secure and confidential manner. Unauthorized redisclosure or failure to maintain
confidentiality may subject you to federal and state penalties. If you are not the
recipient, please immediately notify us by return email, and delete this message from
your computer.



